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Len Grincevicius - WCC Contest Chair
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In early March, all members had the chance to submit 
their chosen images in two different categories, “Open” & 
“Doors, Gates or Entrances.” 17 Photographers entered a to-
tal of 31 images, 15 in the Open category and 16 in Doors, 
Gates and Entrances. One new member came forward with 
an entry, nice to see.
It is my pleasure to announce the finalists of WCC Contest 3.

Doors, Gates or Entrances 
1st Place – Mark Greathead – “Two Doors”
2nd Place – Perry Hughes – “Cave Entrance Belize”
3rd Place – Jan Grincevicius – “Through the Fashion Door”

Open
1st Place – Brian Harris – “Aren’t I Cute?”
2nd Place – Colin Hutchinson – “Ready to Strike”
3rd Place – Richard Skevington – “Lunch Time”

Congratulations to all the winners and a big thank you to 
all the entrants; your creativity and participation make our 
contests possible.
A big thank you to judges Vic Whitcroft, Bill Boswell and 
Brian Thompson.

The Photo Art winners as well as yearly awards will be re-
vealed at Awards Night on May 12th, 2021.

© Two Doors
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Doors, Gates & Entrances Open 

Congratulations
 

• Cameras & Equipment
• Printing • Restoring
230 Springbank Ave., 

Woodstock
519-537-3636   

www.carmans.com
Email: wd@carmans.com
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Until we meet again.
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These Days Will 
Return

Hello again to our Camera Club members

	 Well, to say this has been a different year, 
doesn’t even begin to touch the way things have 
been for over a year now!
Not being able to meet in person has been very 
difficult for most of us.  no meetings held at the 
Quality Hotel & Suites, no outings to our favou-
rite places, no Santa House, no Christmas pot-
luck and not seeing each other has made for a 
most trying time.
	 To combat most of this we have implemented 
Zoom meetings for our members to enjoy. Zoom 
is the best way that we have to communicate 
with each other and still offer you a program of 
sorts. So far Zoom has been appreciated by the 
members who log on to join us for each meet-
ing. 
	 We have tried to bring you an array of speak-
ers and topics that both the beginners and the 
advanced photographers would enjoy. 
It has definitely been a challenge but never let it 
be said that we back down from any challenge!
So for the time being and till the time when 
we’ll be able to get together again we will stay 
with the Zoom format.
	 If you haven’t yet joined us on zoom please 
check out the email that Jan sent to everybody 
on how Zoom operates. It’s very easy to join and 
I’m sure you will enjoy what the meetings have 
to offer.

Keep well and stay safe
 till we see each other again.

                                         Linda, Program Chair


